From: DENNIS OLASKI

Sent: March 28, 2021 9:52 AM

To: Gary McNamara <gmcnamara@tecumseh.ca>; Bill Altenhof <baltenhof@tecumseh.ca>; Brian Houston
bhouston@tecumseh.ca>; Joe Bachetti <jbachetti@tecumseh.ca>; Rick Tonial <rtonial@tecumseh.ca>; Tania Jobin <tjobin@tecumseh.ca>; Andrew Dowie <adowie@tecumseh.ca>

Subject: Victoria School Development

To whom it may concern,

We are writing to express our strong opposition to the Victoria School Development plan proposed by Briday. We believe the R-1 zoning should remain firmly in place. One-story homes are the best fit for this established neighborhood. Homes that are similar to what one would find on Rendezvous, Caritas, and other comparable developments are about as dense as we would like to see in our neighborhood.

The fact that this was an ESTABLISHED area WITHOUT high density housing was what led us to purchase our home here nearly 20 years ago.

We believe this is a strong and quiet family oriented community that would suffer from the inevitable increase in traffic.

In closing, we would like to respectfully request that council upholds its responsibility to its residents and maintain the R1 zoning that is currently in place.

Thank you for your kind consideration to this matter.

Sincerely,

Dennis and Meghan Olaski

Tecumseh, Ontario

N8N 1Y9